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Question:  

 

a) Have you not received any application or any proposal before now (in relation to stage 1 

treatment, puberty blockers, gonadotrophin-releasing analogues)? 

b) Has there been any consideration or any determination of them so far (basically it is the 

puberty blocker, the gonadotrophin- releasing hormone analogues)?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) and b) 

As at 1 November 2015, the Department of Health has not received any submissions to the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Advisory Committee (PBAC) requesting Pharmaceutical Benefits 

Scheme listing for a gonadotrophin-releasing hormone analogue (e.g. leuprorelin) for the 

purpose of blocking puberty in transgender persons. 

 

 

 


